
Dear Sir: 
 
    As a computer user I am appalled at the recent lawsuit being filed by the MPAA 
against 2600.  I find it ridiculous that a company should be legally able to put a 
stranglehold on the type of products I choose to use.  The situation is as if a publisher 
printed books that would only be available when read under a proprietary light bulb. 
    The entire issue boils down to corporate greed.  The consumer should be free to play 
her or his DVD on any platform.  Please help add to the freedom of information by not 
allowing DVD's to have platform specific encoding. 
--------------- 
Sincerely, 
Alex Wood 
241 Owen Hall 
NCSU - Raleigh, NC 27607 
tawood3@eos.ncsu.edu 
919-515-3485 


